Drainage Public Hearing Newspaper Notification

Fort Bend County and Fort Bend County Drainage District, in cooperation with the Texas Water
Development Board, is performing a Flood Protection Planning Study on Gapps Slough and is
seeking public input for the study. A “Public Meeting” to receive input, will be held at the
George Memorial Library first floor meeting room at 6:30 pm on Wednesday, June 26, 2013.
Residents of Royal Lakes Estates, Bridlewood Estates, Summer Lakes, Rivers Mist, Rivers Run,
and Bonbrook Plantation subdivisions are encouraged to attend, along with representatives of
businesses, churches, etc. in the vicinity of these subdivisions.



